

13th February 2019 – 8th Jumada Al-Akhirah, 1440

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Assalaamu Alaikum - 'Peace be upon you'

RE: Year 11 Graduation Dinner

As we have already announced and advertised within school, we will be holding a celebration event for students in Year 11 during the summer. This celebration will take place after their GCSE exams to recognise the exceptional effort they have put in over the last few years and to celebrate their achievements.

The Graduation Dinner will take place at **Birmingham Botanical Gardens** on **Friday 29**th **June**, from **6.30pm to 10.00pm**, and will consist of a three course meal with accompanying entertainment.

As the Graduation Dinner is a formal occasion, pupils are asked to dress smartly. We recommend one of the following:

- A formal suit, accompanied by shirt and tie
- Formal cultural or religious wear, e.g. sherwani or jubba

This is a very much anticipated event and preparations have already begun to make the Graduation Dinner a very special evening for our deserving Year 11 pupils. Ever conscious of the expenses that this event will entail, the school will cover the majority of costs, but we will require a £10 contribution per pupil which will go towards the costs of venue, food, etc. Please note that if the school does not receive sufficient contributions or commitments to pay, the event cannot go ahead. Tickets will go on sale from Wednesday 13th February. Payments should be made through ParentPay- once you log in, please click on 'pay for other items' and then on 'Graduation Dinner.'

Please bear in mind that the school reserves the right to exclude any student whose conduct gives cause for concern prior to the event.

The evening promises to be a very special finale to pupils' time at Eden Boys' School, Birmingham and we look forward to seeing all pupils there.

Thank you very much in anticipation of your support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Asiyah Ravat (Executive Principal)

A Round.

